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Subject: Re: Note from Ray Bradbury

From: Lauren Steinhauer (laurenrs2002@yahoo.com)

To: SCIFIBRAD@aol.com;

Date: Thursday, September 30, 2004 1:24 PM

--- SCIFIBRAD@aol.com wrote:

> Dear Lauren:  My father, Ray Bradbury, asked me to
> forward this to you.
> 
> Good Wishes,
> 
> Alexandra Bradbury
> 
> -----
> 
> Dear Lauren:
> 
> Thank you very much for your good letter and kind
> words, but especially for 
> this fantastic copy of Sherlock Holmes Lost
> Adventure.  It looks terrific and 
> I can hardly wait to sit down and read it;
> Thank God we met each other on the bus so many years
> ago.
> 
> I send you much love,
> 
> Ray
> 

Dear Alexandra and Ray,

Thank you for the beautiful email that you
sent/forwarded me after mailing you my novel,
"Sherlock Holmes' Lost Adventure." I shall treasure
the message always.

Just by way of explanation, I got your address from my
older brother, Rene, who had a little dialogue with
you, Ray, some time ago about "two black crows." Very
cryptic!

I, too, send you much love,

Lauren Steinhauer
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